ASD-S School String Program
Re: opportunity to start beginner violin lessons
Email: alison.leonard@nbed.nb.ca
Friday, February 9, 2024
To: All Elementary Music Teachers

From: ASD-S School String Program

Re: Opportunity to start beginner violin lessons for elementary students 
Please distribute copies of this letter to any appropriate student in your school 
The ASD-S School String Program will be starting a beginner violin class in March, 2024.  This class, which will be taught by Ali Leonard, starts as early as Kindergarten and can continue to Gr 12.

This opportunity is offered to as many interested students as possible and will be held at Saint John High School on Wednesdays from 7-7:45pm. The first class will be Wednesday, March 13. Parents are responsible for transportation to and from SJHS. This class is open to any student in Anglophone South School District who is able to attend the lessons. While we normally start students in Gr 3, we consider requests from students in other grade levels. 
There will be two information meetings for parents and interested students (pick one):
Wednesday, February 21 
OR 
 Wednesday, February 28
Both will be held at Saint John High School at 7pm. 
Please email alison.leonard@nbed.nb.ca if you need further information.

Ali Leonard - String Teacher ASD-S

